
DATES TO  

REMEMBER 
 

November 6th  
Daylight Savings Ends  
(Fall Back) 

November 7th  
Picture Retakes 

November 11th  
No School 
Remembrance Day 

November 14  
No School - Staff  Wellness 
Day 

November 15 
Quarter 2 begins 

November 18 
Elem. Report Cards  

November 18 
Conference Manager opens  
For booking Interviews 
November 23-24  
Grade 1-9 Parent/ 
Teacher Interviews 
November 24-25 
Kinder EYE Interviews 
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Check out our  
BLOGS 

 
Greg Kostiuk, Principal 

https://gregkostiuk.com 
 

Ken Sampson, Superintendent 
https://blog.holyspirit.ab.ca/ 

https://blog.holyspirit.ab.ca/


VIRTUE VOUCHERS 

When staff members notice a student displaying one of our Van Tighem Virtues, they 
can give that student a Virtue Voucher. The student fills it out and enters their name in 
the office for a monthly draw to receive a $20 indigo gift certificate. There will be three 
draws; K-3, 4-6 and 7-9.  All names collected throughout the year will also be eligible for 
an end of the year draw of  $50 Amazon gift card (one for each division). 

CONGRATULATIONS 

October Virtue Voucher winners 

Division One - Kingston F  

Division Two - Arok A  

Division Three - Tate T  

FLVT School Council  
Winter Fundraiser 

 

Beautiful holiday Poinsettias & Arrangements  
for yourself, family and friends. 

 
Orders Due by Tuesday, November 15th  

Pick Up date is Wednesday, November 30th  
 

http://fatherleonard.growingsmilesfundraising.com/ 
 

Funds raised will support the Father Leonard 
Van Tighem HAWKS Virtues as well as the 

School Community Meal Plans. 



 

PARENT / TEACHER INTERVIEWS 

Grade 1-9  

Conference manager opens Friday, November 18th at 6:00am. 

In person Interviews will take place Wednesday & Thursday,  

November 23 & 24 from 5:00-8:00pm. 

Now that we are well into the school year, marks are getting established. If you have concerns about your 

child’s mark(s), please book an interview with the subject teacher.  

Elementary Report cards will be sent home November 18.  

Junior High will not receive report cards. Marks are most up to date on PowerSchool. 

Book your interview online @ https://vantighem-leth.schoolsoft.com/login.jsf starting November 18. 

 

JUNIOR HIGH PARENTS: To access student marks and attendance, go to the FLVT website and 

click on the “P” (top right corner of page) You would log in using the same username & password you used to 

register your child for school. You can also download the “PowerSchool Mobile” app. This app is very user 

friendly and gives you more information. 

 

IMPORTANT: Parent Teacher Inter-

view are in-person this year. 

 

Please note: If the teacher you would like 

to see is booked up or you are not able 

to make the available times, please email 

the teacher directly to make alternate 

arrangements.  

 

 

 

 

 

KINDERGARTEN   

INTERVIEWS 
Conference manager opens Friday, November 18th at 6:00am. 

Kindergarten Parent Teacher Interviews are Thursday, Nov 24 from 4-7:30pm and Friday, Nov 
25 from 8:50am-12:00pm.  

Please remember to book an interview as there will not be a written report card given out at this time. 
At your interview the teacher will discuss the results from the Early Years Evaluation—Teacher As-
sessment (EYE-TA.) This is a checklist to evaluate the learning of our Kindergarten students that our 
School Division has implemented. A written report card will be given for the March and June report-
ing periods.   

Interviews can be booked online at https://vantighem-leth.schoolsoft.com/login.jsf starting November 
18th. 



 
 
 
 
 

 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 3RD at 7:00 p.m.   

IN THE SCHOOL GYM   

 

We invite you and your family to attend this celebration and join us in honouring those 
students who have excelled spiritually, academically, artistically and athletically.  They 
have worked very hard to achieve this level of excellence. 

 

SPONSORS NEEDED 
 

Each year, we at Father Leonard Van Tighem School present an Awards Night to cele-
brate the achievements of our students from the previous year.  This worthwhile pro-
gram has helped us to recognize those students whose hard work and dedication 
throughout the year have allowed them to achieve this level of excellence. 

  

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO BECOME A SPONSOR for our awards program or would 
like more information, please contact Patti Pilsner at pilsnerp@holyspirit.ab.ca or 403-
381-0953. Recognition for donations will be posted in the school gathering space, 
awards program and newsletter. A member of your organization may take part as a 
presenter at our awards evening or a school representative can do this for you. 
 

 

Congratulations to all the award winners and  

thank you to our school community for their continued support.   
 

Save the Date! 

Elementary Christmas Concert  

Wednesday, December 21. 

(details to come) 

FLVT ANNUAL  
JR HIGH AWARDS EVENING 

“Celebration of Excellence” 

mailto:Crazyboyl@holyspirit.ab.ca


School fees are now past due. 
School fees for can be found on our FLVT home page un-

der School > Fee Information.   

 
School fees can be paid by clicking the School Cash 

online button. 
 

If you need assistance please contact the office.  














